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September 10, 2015

TO: Gary R. Cavin — Director, Depariment of Technology

THROUGH: Gwen Akrobettoe — Fiscal, Assistant Director Department of Technology

From: Ivan King - [T Operations Manager, Department of Technology

Subject: Award of SA005990 _ Veritas/Symantec NetBackup Technology Product

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of an Invitation to Bid process received four (4)
bids in response to SAQ05990; the purchase of seventy-one (71) renewed licenses and twenty-nine (29)
new license for the Veritas/Symantec NetBackup technology product. The Department of Technology
has reviewed the proposals received and is recommending the award be made to Brown Enterprise
Solutions, the lowest responsive, responsible and best bid submitted.

The Veritas licenses will continue support for the existing network backup solution and allow for

continued growth in the technology environment and a completion of the 1* Phase of the Police
onboarding effort,
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